
                               
 
 
 
 
 
 

                 

Every Student     ~     Every School     ~     Every Day 
Belgrade, China, Oakland, Rome, Sidney 

September 30, 2024 
 
Dear Members of the Community, 

 
The Board of Directors of Regional School Unit No. 18 is pleased to announce that we will be accepting 
sealed bids for a selection of surplus vehicles that are no longer needed for our operations. This is a 
fantastic opportunity for individuals and businesses in our community to acquire the following items 
at competitive prices. 
 
All Items are listed with approximate mileage, are located at the RSU 18 Bus Garage, and are being sold 
AS IS/WHERE IS. 

1. Bus 101- 1BABNBKA75F226899 (2005 Bluebird) 163,451 
2. Bus 104- 1BAKJCPAXCF284979 (2012 Bluebird) 117,848 Miles 
3. Bus 111- 1BAKGCPA98F253227 (2008 Bluebird) 117,722 Miles 
4. Bus 112- 1BAKGCPA08F253228 (2012 Bluebird) 158,008 Miles 
5. Bus 114- 4DRBVAAN6AA208711 (2010 International) 138,200 Miles 
6. Van 7- 2C4RC1BGXFR618374 (2015 Chrysler Town & Country) 239,025 Miles 

 
RSU No. 18 reserves the right to accept or reject any bids. It is anticipated that the accepted bid(s) will 
be awarded on or before Tuesday, October 22, 2024.  
 
Interested parties are asked to submit sealed bids by 10:00 a.m. MONDAY OCTOBER 21, 2024. 

 
Please mark the outside of the envelope or email subject: 

BID: SURPLUS VEHICLES – DO NOT OPEN UNTIL MONDAY, OCTOBER  21, 2024 
and mail, deliver or email to: 

RSU 18 
41 Heath Street 

Oakland, ME 04963  
Attention: Matthew Robillard 

bids@rsu18.org  
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Matthew B. Robillard 
Director of Business and Finance  
MR/av 
Encl. 
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